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MAY 312017
May 25, 2017 FCC Mail Room

Via First Class U.S. Mail

Marlene Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12™ Street S.W. .

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attn: International Bureau — Eleanor Lott
Re:  Construction of Modified Earth Station E000732 (SES-MOD-20170309-00254)
Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is to notify the Commission that construction relating to the modification of
Earth Station E000732, licensed to WVTM Hearst Television Inc. (“Hearst”), pursuant to the
Commission’s grant dated April 17, 2017, in File No. SES-MOD-20170309-00254, was
completed and operation of the facility commenced as of May 23, 2017.

Pursuant to the relevant provisions on the authorization and relevant portions of Rule
Section 25.133(b), Hearst has authorized the undersigned to represent that Hearst’s operation of
the earth station will be in conformance with the authorized parameters, and the earth station will
remain operational during the license period unless the authorization is submitted for cancellation,
and the antenna has been tested and represented by the manufacturer to be within 2 dB of the
pattern specified in Rule Section 25.209.

If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this notification, it
is respectfully requested that you communicate with this office.

Sincerely, /
St/ Ten

Stephen Hartzell
WVTM Hearst Television, Inc.




